October 16, 1984

Mr, and Mrs. George Lawrence
1226 Van View Court
Wichita, KS 07204

Dear Friends:

Your recent generous gift to help provide the power required
for KTJO to meet the FCC mandate is greatly appreciated.

Your contribution means even more, since we know that you
understand how well the radio station fills needs in the program of
student activities, and are aware of the experience which students
gain from this activity.

The campaign is in the first stages, but we are pleased with
the early response, and feel certain that our efforts will be
fully rewarded.

I look forward to seeing you again soon. Sorry that I missed
being in Wichita for the good supper and ball game, especially since
I have learned that you both were there and that it was a wonderful
evening.,

Cordially,

Jack E. Patty
Vice President for
University Relations



